Inter-Agency Consultation
[bookmark: _GoBack]A permit from UPRR will be required. We have discussed the plan informally with Dale Hill Manager of Industry and Public Project at Union Pacific (UP) and he stated support for the project as the projects creates an alternative to the existing north-south route cyclists take along TC Jester to cross over UPRR railroad tracks at-grade to access Memorial Park.
